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Geriatric Deprescribing 
Conversation Aid to Accompany Deprescribing  
  
  

  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

It is estimated that 1 in 5 prescriptions for community-dwelling older 

adults is inappropriate and should be evaluated for deprescribing.1 

However, providers often encounter resistance from patients when 

discussing deprescribing. This document serves as a guide on how 

to approach the conversation of deprescribing to overcome barriers 

and yield successful outcomes. 
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ENGAGING PATIENTS IN DEPRESCRIBING  

Evidence shows that older adults often have internal contradictory beliefs regarding medications, having a 

positive attitude towards both taking their medications as is and reducing their number of medications.2  

The BUILD framework is a step-by-step process that can be used to facilitate compassionate and effective 

conversations regarding medication deprescribing.3 The key components of this method are building trust with 

the patient, involving the patient in the discussion, engaging the patient in shared decision making, providing 

the patient with evidence-based materials,4 and developing a plan with the patient and interdisciplinary team.  

 

Patient resistance often stems from a lack of understanding and providers can help reconcile these 

contradictory attitudes by having in-depth conversations about the need for each of their medications and 

engaging in deprescribing discussions often. While not all deprescribing conversations may be successful 

initially, it is essential to continue the conversation at follow up visits and regularly educate patients 

regarding medications that may no longer provide benefit over risk. If available, consider including a 

pharmacist in the deprescribing discussion as they are well equipped with the evidence and motivational 

interviewing skills to support these discussions. 
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